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C h u r c h ’ s  T h e m e :  “B e i n g  A  F r u i t f u l  B r a n c h  i n  t h e  V i n e  o f  C h r i s t ”  

 From The Pastor ’s Desk            

“Let Your Light So Shine” 

   Rev. Dr. Percy R. Chase  

Matthew 5:13-16 

 

 

 

85th Birthday of Myrtle Bass 

 

 

    “Ye are the salt of the earth:  But if the salt has lost his savior, 

wherewith shall it be salted?  It is thence forth good for nothing 

but to be cast out, and to be trodden under foot of men.  Ye are 

the light of the world.  A city that is set on a hill cannot be hid.  

Neither do men light a candle and put it under a bushel, but on a 

candlestick, and it giveth light unto all that are in the house.  Let 

your light so shine before men, that they may see your good 

works, and glorify your Father which is in heaven. 

In Memoriam of the Lasters 

CBC Health Seminar:  COVID-19 

  Dr. Varnell Fletcher 

May 25th                                         July 8th 

Durham Public Schools’ Opening Date:  August 17th  

     For the 2020-21 school year,  all schools will begin with full re-

mote instruction (“Plan C”) for the first nine weeks. While DPS is in 

Plan C, students will receive instruction & support through their 

base or magnet schools’ teachers & staff.  

     DPS will work with local and state public health authorities to 

identify metrics that would permit the school district to move to 

Plan B and reopen for in-person instruction. All DPS students will 

be issued Chromebooks for at-home learning and will be provided 

hotspots for students needing internet connectivity.  


